
Front Street Yard Waste Open 2023 
 

The City’s Front Street Lot, near the Seneca Street intersection, will be open to Olean residents, to 
dispose of yard debris from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (please note the time change) on the second 
Saturday of each month, May through September. Tree trunks and plastic bags are not accepted. This 
program is open to city of Olean residents only--NO CONTRACTORS. Proof of residency is required. 
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